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DOE mandate requires changes in product-line.WHAT:

WHEN:

WHY: DOE is significantly reducing US energy demand in the commercial refrigeration industry.

All Styleline® products made after June 5, 2017, will conform to new e�ciencies and
requirements.

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT ME?

• Styleline® production capacity between now and June 5, 2017, is completely allocated.

• Product transition requires factory retooling.

• Current product demand needs to be converted to new and improved models.

• New orders will begin shipping week of June 19, 2017.

• Existing quotes and orders will be price protected during this transition period.

• On-line Quote system is being updated with new products and will be available at a later date.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

• Changes do not impact replacement parts and components for existing installations.

• Any delay in product availability will be short term as production lines are re-established.

• New product designs will be more energy e�cient and outperform some existing models.

• You can find more information at http://www.styleline.com/DOE2017.html
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